
Weekly Update 20th December 2021 

Upcoming Meetings 

Exec Committee Meeting - Thursday 10th February 2022, at The Duke William at 8pm. 

Upcoming Competitions  

County Competitions Day - Sunday 6th February 2022. Please see the Derbyshire County Competitions 

programme for events that are taking place. (in Resources of the County web site) 

Entries are due to be sent to County Office at the latest 2 weeks before so this will be Friday 21st 

January 2022. 

Competitors need to have been a member 1 week before the competition 
 
If any regions have held qualifying rounds already, please forward those results to the County Office. 
 
News 

200 Club. If anyone would like to renew their subscription with the 200 club or join up for the first 
time please follow the link and it is a very straight forward process. For just £12 per year you can 
support Derbyshire YFC and have the chance to win money each month! 

https://www.derbyshireyfc.org.uk/friends-of-yfc/ 

Decembers winners were: £20 - Christine Gregory, £10 - Dave Clayton and £5 - Amy Hayes. 
Congratulations! 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR 

BEST WISHES FOR 2022 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

County Administrator: Stacey Archer 

DFYFC, PO Box 800, Chesterfield, S40 9QH   E: countyoffice@derbyshireyfc.org.uk 

W: www.derbyshireyfc.org.uk   @DerbyshireYoungFarmersClubs 
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